
Principal Message 10/15/21 

Stevenson Families, 

Today Report Cards were posted to Focus and sent home with students.  After reviewing the results 

from the Awards Survey that was sent to all families, we are excited to announce that we will be 

recognizing A Honor Roll and A/B Honor Roll students in grades three through six.  The survey results 

indicated that 97.2% of families supported recognizing our students with these awards.   I thank you for 

your feedback and suggestions via the survey.  The Principal Cabinet will be reviewing them in detail and 

making changes accordingly.  Those changes will be announced to all once completed.  Making changes 

to the existing awards will take time, but the change to recognize the academic achievement of our 

intermediate grade students was an easy one.  I thank you again for your input. 

Next week we will be holding Parent/Teacher conferences.  If you would like to meet with your child’s 

teacher or if a conference request is indicated on the report card, please reach out to your child’s 

teacher to schedule a conference time.    

Also, as indicated on your Stevenson Calendar you received at the beginning of the year, Tuesday at 4:30 

pm the School Advisory Council meets.  The week of October 25th, we will be celebrating Awareness 

Week.  The attached flyer highlights the events for the week.  And who could forget Mad Scientist Day 

on October 29th!  There sure are many exciting things happening at Stevenson!  

Remember that Mrs. Sonberg is holding a Traffic Cone Fundraiser to assist with beautifying our campus 

and purchasing student artwork display frames.  There are only a few slots left so if you would like to 

participate in this project, click the link for the signup genius to reserve your traffic cone.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080848A8AD2BA5F58-artfundraiser 

Speaking of traffic cones, If you are free for an hour in the morning or in the afternoon, and would like 
to assist with the car loop staging, please sign up 
at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop.   

It is time to renew your child’s seat for next school year.  Please log-on to your family dashboard at 
https://brevardflc.scriborder.com/family to renew your seat for the 22-23 school year.  The renewal 
application window closes on October 29th.  This is extremely important in order to ensure that your 
child can return to Stevenson next school year. 

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope you all enjoy your weekend!  See you Monday in the car loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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